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Body Found Outside Plum Street Parking Deck Appears to be Suicide 

 

      This morning a fifty (50) year old woman from Crosswicks, NJ fell to her death as the result 

of an apparent suicide.  The woman was found at the base of the Plum Street Parking Deck (10 

Plum Street) at approximately 3:45am.  The initial police investigation suggests she fell from an 

upper level of the deck.  New Brunswick police detectives continue to investigate, but at this 

time there does not appear to be any signs of foul play or suspicious circumstances surrounding 

the incident.  The name of the woman is being withheld at this time. 

 

     Because of the early morning police investigation, the Plum Street Parking Deck was closed 

to patrons and daily parkers.  The deck was re-opened at approximately 10:00am.  Anyone with 

information about this incident can contact Detective Ronoldy Martinez at (732) 745-5217. 
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